
Where there is power, there must be responsibility 
 

Amendment proposal for HB 3063 

If the bill must progress to the Senate, I propose the following be added to it.  
 
 

1. An education course regarding adverse reactions to vaccines should be given to 
all health care provider who administer vaccines. Also included should be first 
responders and emergency room staff.  

2. Religious freedom should be granted. 
3. A waiting period should be mandated for all persons contagious to the infectious 

diseases. This should include a 30 day exclusion period from schools and 
daycares for persons recently vaccinated, as live virus vaccines shed (spread) 
the disease.  

4. A separate system for adverse reactions should be created for Oregonians with 
adverse reactions. The federal system is not working, effective or reliable at its 
intended purpose. The educational course would include how workers would 
report to the Oregon Adverse Event Reporting System. 

 

Thank you for your time considering this small amount of extra education for our health care 
providers and for the safety of our society.  
 

Lisa Pearse 

Oregon City 

 
 
 


